
 

 

 
15th November 2018 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

YEAR 11 GCSE INFORMATION FOR PARENTS’ EVENING 
MONDAY 3rd DECEMBER 2018 

 
On Monday 3rd December 2018 the English and Maths Departments will be hosting an information 
Evening designed to equip all students and parents with key information about the new GCSEs in these 
core subjects. 
 
We are pleased to invite you to this event where you can meet the Heads of Department and other key 
members of staff, who will be delighted to answer any questions you have about the courses and to 
discuss ways in which you can support your child at home.  
 
Please arrive at 5:00pm. The presentation will commence at 5:15pm and will end at approximately 
6:15pm. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school via your child’s Form Tutor as soon as 
possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

K.O’Connor 
 
Mr K O’Connor 
Acting Head of English 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP - YEAR 11 GCSE INFORMATION FOR PARENTS’ EVENING 
MONDAY DECEMBER 3rd 2018 

 

Child’s name: ………………………………………                Form: ……………………….. 

I will / will not be able to attend (circle one) 

Signed: .................................................. Relationship to child: …………………………. 

 


